DARTMOUTH POLICE DEPARTMENT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Friday, November 25, 2016
Man Injured During Armed Robbery at Shell Station
DARTMOUTH, MA - On Friday, November 25, 2016 at approximately 6:00 p.m., members of the Dartmouth Police Department responded to a call of an armed robbery at the Shell gas station located at the intersection of State Road and Reed Road. 
Upon arrival, it was learned that a male patron had been assaulted and beat with a firearm, and robbed of his money while inside of the store. 

The suspect is described as a heavy set black male, approximately 5’9”, wearing jeans, a dark hoodie and sneakers. 

As a result of the assault, the victim was transported by ambulance to St. Luke’s Hospital in New Bedford. 
A search of the area with K-9’s proved negative, and Dartmouth Police Detectives are currently investigating the incident.

NO VIDEO AND/OR IMAGES WILL BE RELEASED AT THIS TIME

Contact: Detective Kyle Costa

               Public Information Officer

